
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

Inquiry into the termination of the former Managing Director of TAFE NSW 
 
 

TERMS OF REFERENCE  
 
 
1. That Portfolio Committee No. 3 – Education inquire into and report on: 

(a) the termination of the former Managing Director of TAFE NSW, Mr Steffen Faurby, 

(b) evidence given during the Budget Estimates hearings between 28 February and 16 March 
2022 on the termination of Mr Faurby and in relation to school education, and 

(c) any other related matter. 
 
 
The terms of reference for the inquiry were referred to the committee by the Legislative Council on  
30 March 2022.1 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Committee membership 

 Hon Mark Latham MLC Pauline Hanson's One Nation Party Chair 

 Hon Wes Fang MLC The Nationals Deputy Chair 

 Ms Abigail Boyd MLC* The Greens  

 Hon Catherine Cusack MLC Liberal Party  

 Hon Anthony D'Adam MLC Australian Labor Party  

 Hon Scott Farlow MLC Liberal Party  

 Hon Courtney Houssos MLC Australian Labor Party  

 
*  Ms Abigail Boyd MLC replaced Mr David Shoebridge MLC as a substantive member of the 

committee from 22 April 2022. Mr David Shoebridge MLC was a substantive member of the 
committee to 11 April 2022. 

                                                           
1  Minutes, NSW Legislative Council, 30 March 2022, pp 3139-3140. 
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